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Nadja
Work for a New York newspaper Fall in love Marry a millionaire Change
the world Young Nellie Bly had ambitious goals, especially for a woman
at the end of the nineteenth century, when the few female journalists
were relegated to writing columns about cleaning or fashion. But fresh
off a train from Pittsburgh, Nellie knew she was destined for more and
pulled a major journalistic stunt that skyrocketed her to fame:
feigning insanity, being committed to the notorious asylum on
Blackwell's Island, and writing a shocking exposé of the clinic’s
horrific treatment of its patients. Nellie Bly became a household name
as the world followed her enthralling career in “stunt” journalism
that raised awareness of political corruption, poverty, and abuses of
human rights. Leading an uncommonly full life, Nellie circled the
globe in a record seventy-two days and brought home a pet monkey
before marrying an aged millionaire and running his company after his
death. With its sensational (and true!) plot, Ten Days a Madwoman
dares its readers to live as boldly as its remarkable heroine. From
the Hardcover edition.

The Complete Works of Nellie Bly
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Ten Days in A Mad-House, Was Written By Nellie Bly in 1887, after she
lived, undercover, at a women's insane asylum at Blackwell's Island in
1887 for ten days. This was an assignment given to her by Joseph
Pulitzer. The living conditions and treatment of the Patients were
Horrible. Bly Wrote: "The insane asylum on Blackwell's Island is a
human rat-trap. It is easy to get in, but once there it is impossible
to get out." This Edition of Ten Days in A Mad-House Is Illustrated
and Annotated with a Brief History of Blackwell's Island Lunatic
Asylum, With Additional Pictures, Word Definitions and Blank Pages for
Notes. Additionally, Nellie Bly's following Articles Are Included in
this Edition - "Nellie Bly In Jail," "In the Greatest New York
Tenement", and "In Trinity's Tenements."

Bellevue
Reproduction of the original: Six Months in Mexico by Nellie Bly

Voluntary Madness
The acclaimed author of Breath, Eyes, Memory presents an anthology of
personal essays by Hilton Als, Christopher Hitchens, Zadie Smith and
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others. In her selection process for this sterling volume, Edwidge
Danticat considers the inherent vulnerability of the essay form—a
vulnerability that seems all the more present in today’s spotlighted
public square. As she says in her introduction, “when we insert our
‘I’ (our eye) to search deeper into someone, something, or ourselves,
we are always risking a yawn or a slap, indifference or disdain.” Here
are intimate personal essays that examine a range of vital topics,
from cancer diagnosis to police brutality, and from devastating
natural disasters to the dilemmas of modern medicine. All in all, “the
brave voices behind these experiences keep the pages turning” (Kirkus
Reviews). The Best American Essays 2011 includes entries by Hilton
Als, Katy Butler, Toi Derricotte, Christopher Hitchens, Pico Iyer,
Charlie LeDuff, Chang-Rae Lee, Lia Purpura, Zadie Smith, Reshma Memon
Yaqub, and others.

Speaking for Myself
"Ten Days in a Mad-House; or, Nellie Bly's Experience on Blackwell's
Island" by Nellie Bly. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a
wide range of titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known
classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet
undiscovered gems−of world literature, we issue the books that need to
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be read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited and
formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal
is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to everyone
in a high-quality digital format.

Around the World in Seventy-Two Days
Miller’s groundbreaking first novel, banned in Britain for almost
thirty years.

Diary of a Wimpy Kid Mad Libs: Second Helping
This second volume contains 21 stories inspired by the "New York
Times"-bestselling book series! Each story features blanks to fill in
starring Greg, Rowley, Manny, and the rest of the Wimpy Kid gang.
Illustrations. Consumable.

A Mad People’s History of Madness
Nellie Bly was a popular American reporter best known for her recordbreaking trip around the world in 72 days. Bly also faked insanity and
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was admitted to a mental institute for 10 days. Bly wrote detailed
accounts on her trip around the world and her stay at the mental
institute. Ten Days in a Mad-House was extremely influential for its
description of the horrible conditions in the insane asylum. Bly's
idea to travel around the world was influenced by the Jules Verne book
Around the World in Eighty Days. Bly beat the fictional record of
eighty days and also took some time in France to visit Verne.

A Brace of Pheasants
The rise of the asylum constitutes one of the most profound, and
controversial, events in the history of medicine. Academics around the
world have begun to direct their attention to the origins of the
confinement of those deemed 'insane', exploring patient records in an
attempt to understand the rise of the asylum within the wider context
of social and economic change of nations undergoing modernisation.
Originally published in 2003, this edited volume brings together
thirteen original research papers to answer key questions in the
history of asylums. What forces led to the emergence of mental
hospitals in different national contexts? To what extent did patient
populations vary in terms of their psychiatric profile and socioeconomic background? What was the role of families, communities and
Page 6/30

File Type PDF Ten Days In A Mad House Illustrated And Annotated A First
Hand Account Of Life At Bellevue Hospital On Blackwells Island In 1887
the medical profession in the confinement process? This volume
therefore represents a landmark study in the history of psychiatry by
examining asylum confinement in a global context.

The Hospital
She was left fighting her demons alone . . . For sixteen-year-old
Danielle DeCorso, the old house in Glastonbury was an eerie place to
grow up. Coping with mental health challenges exacerbated by a
traumatic family dynamic, Danielle watches from the window for two men
in a dusty black sedan who keep circling the house and harassing her
with phone calls. The two predators drugged her and her cousin, Angie,
and then lured them from Pleasure Beach in Bridgeport to a secluded
cottage on Long Beach West. She remembers feeling dizzy, the room
spinning. She recalls screaming, crying, fighting, and then slipping
in and out of consciousness. Angie, however, has no recollection of
the incident. When Danielle attempts to jog Angie's memory and
convince their best friend, Farran, that the two strangers had
victimized them, no one seems to believe her. Alone in her pain,
Danielle remains guarded, obsessed, and withdrawn. Soon she is sinking
deeper into a tumultuous world of adolescent isolation and change.
Grief, guilt, and anger send her spiraling into an even darker place.
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Tormented by terrifying nightmares, she fears she will lose her
sanity, or possibly her soul. Is she having post-traumatic stress
hallucinations, as one of her friends suggest, or are her recurring
nightmares as real as they seem? Trapped in an unyielding emotional
bondage, Danielle continues the fight to reclaim her power. Startling
revelations awaken her newfound spirit, inspiring a once naive girl to
grow into a woman of defiance and courage. Shattering Truths is a
revised edition of Deadly Veils Book One, previously published by
Kyrian Lyndon in 2016 under the title Provenance of Bondage. The
previous edition is no longer available.

The Running Man
Gogol is named after his father's favourite author. But growing up in
an Indian family in suburban America, the boy starts to hate his name
and itches to cast it off, along with the inherited values it
represents. Gogol sets off on his own path only to discover that the
search for identity depends on much more than a name.

Ten Days in a Mad-house
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A portrait of the pioneer of investigative journalism recounts her
daring exploits--such as feigning insanity in order to get herself
committed to a lunatic asylum so she could expose its horrid
conditions. 17,500 first printing.

Ten Days a Madwoman
Its landscaped ground, chosen by Frederick Law Olmsted and dotted with
Tudor mansions, could belong to a New England prep school. There are
no fences, no guards, no locked gates. But McLean Hospital is a mental
institution-one of the most famous, most elite, and once most
luxurious in America. McLean "alumni" include Olmsted himself, Robert
Lowell, Sylvia Plath, James Taylor and Ray Charles, as well as (more
secretly) other notables from among the rich and famous. In its
"golden age," McLean provided as genteel an environment for the
treatment of mental illness as one could imagine. But the golden age
is over, and a downsized, downscale McLean-despite its affiliation
with Harvard University-is struggling to stay afloat. Gracefully
Insane, by Boston Globe columnist Alex Beam, is a fascinating and
emotional biography of McLean Hospital from its founding in 1817
through today. It is filled with stories about patients and doctors:
the Ralph Waldo Emerson protégé whose brilliance disappeared along
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with his madness; Anne Sexton's poetry seminar, and many more. The
story of McLean is also the story of the hopes and failures of
psychology and psychotherapy; of the evolution of attitudes about
mental illness, of approaches to treatment, and of the economic
pressures that are making McLean-and other institutions like it-relics
of a bygone age. This is a compelling and often oddly poignant reading
for fans of books like Plath's The Bell Jar and Susanna Kaysen's Girl,
Interrupted (both inspired by their author's stays at McLean) and for
anyone interested in the history of medicine or psychotherapy, or the
social history of New England.

Ten Days in a Mad-House and Around the World in Seventy-Two
Days
Documents the 1889 competition between feminist journalist Nellie Bly
and Cosmopolitan reporter Elizabeth Bishop to beat Jules Verne's
record and each other in a round-the-globe race, offering insight into
their respective daunting challenges as recorded in their reports sent
back home. 50,000 first printing.

The Wisdom of Crowds
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"With an Introduction by the author, 'The Importance of Being
Bachman'."

The Namesake
A man desperately tries to keep his pact with the Devil, a woman is
imprisoned in an insane asylum by her husband because of religious
differences, and, on the testimony of a mere stranger, “a London
citizen” is sentenced to a private madhouse. This anthology of
writings by mad and allegedly mad people is a comprehensive overview
of the history of mental illness for the past five hundred years-from
the viewpoint of the patients themselves. Dale Peterson has compiled
twenty-seven selections dating from 1436 through 1976. He prefaces
each excerpt with biographical information about the writer.
Peterson's running commentary explains the national differences in
mental health care and the historical changes that have take place in
symptoms and treatment. He traces the development of the private
madhouse system in England and the state-run asylum system in the
United States. Included is the first comprehensive bibliography of
writings by the mentally ill.

Page 11/30

File Type PDF Ten Days In A Mad House Illustrated And Annotated A First
Hand Account Of Life At Bellevue Hospital On Blackwells Island In 1887
The Mystery of Central Park
Presents the contemporary classic depicting the struggles of a U.S.
airman attempting to survive the lunacy and depravity of a World War
II base

Tropic of Cancer (Harper Perennial Modern Classics)
The Instant New York Times, Publishers Weekly, Wall Street Journal,
and USA Today Bestseller A candid, riveting account of the Trump White
House, on the front lines and behind the scenes. Sarah Huckabee
Sanders served as White House Press Secretary for President Donald J.
Trump from 2017 to 2019. A trusted confidante of the President,
Sanders advised him on everything from press and communications
strategy to personnel and policy. She was at the President’s side for
two and a half years, battling with the media, working with lawmakers
and CEOs, and accompanying the President on every international trip,
including dozens of meetings with foreign leaders—all while
unfailingly exhibiting grace under pressure. Upon her departure from
the administration, President Trump described Sarah as
“irreplaceable,” a “warrior” and “very special person with
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extraordinary talents, who has done an incredible job.” Now, in
Speaking for Myself, Sarah Huckabee Sanders describes what it was like
on the front lines and inside the White House, discussing her faith,
the challenges of being a working mother at the highest level of
American politics, her relationship with the press, and her unique
role in the historic fight raging between the Trump administration and
its critics for the future of our country. This frank, revealing, and
engaging memoir will offer a truly unique perspective on the most
important issues and events of the era, and unprecedented access to
both public and behind-the-scenes conversations within the Trump White
House.

Letters from the Looney Bin
Shortlisted for the 2019 Booker Prize Named a Best Book of the Year by
Bookpage, NPR, Washington Post, and The Economist A moving novel on
the power of friendship in our darkest times, from internationally
renowned writer and speaker Elif Shafak. In the pulsating moments
after she has been murdered and left in a dumpster outside Istanbul,
Tequila Leila enters a state of heightened awareness. Her heart has
stopped beating but her brain is still active-for 10 minutes 38
seconds. While the Turkish sun rises and her friends sleep soundly
Page 13/30

File Type PDF Ten Days In A Mad House Illustrated And Annotated A First
Hand Account Of Life At Bellevue Hospital On Blackwells Island In 1887
nearby, she remembers her life-and the lives of others, outcasts like
her. Tequila Leila's memories bring us back to her childhood in the
provinces, a highly oppressive milieu with religion and traditions,
shaped by a polygamous family with two mothers and an increasingly
authoritarian father. Escaping to Istanbul, Leila makes her way into
the sordid industry of sex trafficking, finding a home in the city's
historic Street of Brothels. This is a dark, violent world, but Leila
is tough and open to beauty, light, and the essential bonds of
friendship. In Tequila Leila's death, the secrets and wonders of
modern Istanbul come to life, painted vividly by the captivating tales
of how Leila came to know and be loved by her friends. As her epic
journey to the afterlife comes to an end, it is her chosen family who
brings her story to a buoyant and breathtaking conclusion.

10 Minutes 38 Seconds in This Strange World
A rib-tickling, pithy look at life and its idiosyncrasies … Run after
money, it will keep you fit. Have sex, it will keep you alive. The
more you look and behave like a monkey, the more successful you will
be. Too much knowledge brings pain into your life. Read Rantings of a
Mad Man for more such practical nuggets to tackle life’s endless
marathon. The book urges you to make the most of your existence on
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earth without actually taking life too seriously. The author’s
perspectives will surprise you, even shock you at times, and
definitely leave you thinking for a long, long time. Abuisms, as the
author calls his words of wisdom, question popular perceptions and
burst several myths in the process of unearthing life’s vital truths.
Are you ready to handle the naked truth, no holds barred?

Ten Days in a Mad-House (EasyRead Comfort Edition)
From the author of The New York Times bestseller Self- Made Man, a
captivating expose of depression and mental illness in America
Revelatory, deeply personal, and utterly relevant, Voluntary Madness
is a controversial work that unveils the state of mental healthcare in
the United States from the inside out. At the conclusion of her
celebrated first book--Self-Made Man, in which she soent eighteen
months disguised as a man-Norah Vincent found herself emotionally
drained and severely depressed. Determined but uncertain about
maintaining her own equilibrium, she boldly committed herself to three
different facilities-a big-city hospital, a private clinic in the
Midwest, and finally an upscale retreat in the South. Voluntary
Madness is the chronicle of Vincent's journey through the world of the
mentally ill as she struggles to find her own health and happiness.
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Ten Days in a Mad-House (EasyRead Super Large 18pt Edition)
Born into a Jewish ghetto in Hungary, as a child, Elie Wiesel was sent
to the Nazi concentration camps at Auschwitz and Buchenwald. This is
his account of that atrocity: the ever-increasing horrors he endured,
the loss of his family and his struggle to survive in a world that
stripped him of humanity, dignity and faith. Describing in simple
terms the tragic murder of a people from a survivor's perspective,
Night is among the most personal, intimate and poignant of all
accounts of the Holocaust. A compelling consideration of the darkest
side of human nature and the enduring power of hope, it remains one of
the most important works of the twentieth century. New translation by
Marion Wiesel, with a new introduction by Elie Wiesel.

Ten Days in a Mad-House
Ten Days in a Mad-House; or, Nellie Bly's Experience on
Blackwell's Island
"Around the World in Seventy-Two Days" by Nellie Bly. Published by
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Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction
and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world
literature, we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good Press
edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to boost
readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to produce
eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a highquality digital format.

Nellie Bly
"Nadja, " originally published in France in 1928, is the first and
perhaps best Surrealist romance ever written, a book which defined
that movement's attitude toward everyday life. The principal narrative
is an account of the author's relationship with a girl in teh city of
Paris, the story of an obsessional presence haunting his life. The
first-person narrative is supplemented by forty-four photographs which
form an integral part of the work -- pictures of various "surreal"
people, places, and objects which the author visits or is haunted by
in naja's presence and which inspire him to mediate on their reality
or lack of it. "The Nadja of the book is a girl, but, like Bertrand
Russell's definition of electricity as "not so much a thing as a way
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things happen, " Nadja is not so much a person as the way she makes
people behave. She has been described as a state of mind, a feeling
about reality, k a kind of vision, and the reader sometimes wonders
whether she exists at all. yet it is Nadja who gives form and
structure to the novel.

The Book of Mormon
A shocking expose of the appalling abuse and experimentation carried
out on vulnerable children at Aston Hall Hospital, Derbyshire, in the
60s and 70s.

Rantings of a Mad Man
Lie With Me
In the late 1970s the Emerson Rose Asylum became completely abandoned
- all the patients, doctors, staff vanished and were never seen again.
The events circling this mass exodus have been one of the most
baffling disappearances in historyuntil now. For hidden deep inside a
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tattered asylum mattress a stack of bundled letters were found. These
letters, all addressed to the pseudonym Dr. Quill, and all written by
the patients as they document the final days of the Emerson Rose
Asylum.

The History and Adventures of the Renowned Don Quixote,3
Gracefully Insane
From a Pulitzer Prize-winning historian comes a riveting history of
New York's iconic public hospital that charts the turbulent rise of
American medicine. Bellevue Hospital, on New York City's East Side,
occupies a colorful and horrifying place in the public imagination: a
den of mangled crime victims, vicious psychopaths, assorted derelicts,
lunatics, and exotic-disease sufferers. In its two and a half
centuries of service, there was hardly an epidemic or social
catastrophe—or groundbreaking scientific advance—that did not touch
Bellevue. David Oshinsky, whose last book, Polio: An American Story,
was awarded a Pulitzer Prize, chronicles the history of America's
oldest hospital and in so doing also charts the rise of New York to
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the nation's preeminent city, the path of American medicine from
butchery and quackery to a professional and scientific endeavor, and
the growth of a civic institution. From its origins in 1738 as an
almshouse and pesthouse, Bellevue today is a revered public hospital
bringing first-class care to anyone in need. With its diverse, ailing,
and unprotesting patient population, the hospital was a natural
laboratory for the nation's first clinical research. It treated tens
of thousands of Civil War soldiers, launched the first civilian
ambulance corps and the first nursing school for women, pioneered
medical photography and psychiatric treatment, and spurred New York
City to establish the country's first official Board of Health. As
medical technology advanced, "voluntary" hospitals began to seek out
patients willing to pay for their care. For charity cases, it was left
to Bellevue to fill the void. The latter decades of the twentieth
century brought rampant crime, drug addiction, and homelessness to the
nation's struggling cities—problems that called a public hospital's
very survival into question. It took the AIDS crisis to cement
Bellevue's enduring place as New York's ultimate safety net, the
iconic hospital of last resort. Lively, page-turning, fascinating,
Bellevue is essential American history.

The Best American Essays 2011
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Attempting to convert a derelict 16th century cob barn in Devon,
Gordon and Maggie find they?ve bitten off more than they can chew.
Living next door they discover an old farming family with more than
one skeleton in the cupboard, determined to be neighbours sent
directly from hell. Mad bulls?guns?hit men?drunken brawls. Never
before challenged as Lords of the Manor, the Grimms make sure nothing
stops them from disturbing the peace and tranquillity of this rural
paradise.This often hilarious true story includes a farcical naked
encounter with a pair of Jehovah?s Witnesses, a visit from the Bat
Officer, and many more riotous incidents. It charts the progress of
the barn from its purchase at auction until its final conversion into
a worthy family home, with the Grimms putting their spanners in the
works all the way.Enthralling, touching, it?s English country life in
all its glory.

Cult of Glory
Richard Treadwell is living off a comfortable inheritance, dating
heiress Penelope Howard and having his marriage proposal repeatedly
rejected, when a dead body in Central Park spurs him to action. Who is
the beautiful young woman on the park bench? How did she die? Solve
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the mystery, says Penelope, and the two can finally marry. This
edition of The Mystery of Central Park is accompanied by 20
illustrations from the original serialization in The New York Evening
World (July, 1889).

Catch-22
At the age of 23, pioneering reporter Nellie Bly faked dementia in
order to expose abuses of patients in Blackwell's Island Insane Asylum
in New York City. Such investigative journalism was unusual in 1887 —
almost as rare as women reporters. Bly's subsequent articles created a
sensation, exposing the rampant psychological and physical
mistreatment of inmates, many of whom were not mentally ill but simply
recent immigrants and other impoverished individuals without social
support. Her accounts led directly to significant increases in funding
and improvements in asylum management. Born Elizabeth Jane Cochran,
Nellie Bly (1864–1922) reported on inequalities women faced in the
workplace and in the legal system, and she served as a foreign
correspondent in Mexico. Two years after her undercover work at
Blackwell's Island Asylum, Bly circled the globe to test the
feasibility of Jules Verne's Around the World in 80 Days — and beat
the fictional record by eight days. This new edition of her
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groundbreaking reports from the asylum features 17 period
illustrations from the original publication.

Shattering Truths
One of the most controversial and acclaimed novels ever written, The
Satanic Verses is Salman Rushdie’s best-known and most galvanizing
book. Set in a modern world filled with both mayhem and miracles, the
story begins with a bang: the terrorist bombing of a London-bound jet
in midflight. Two Indian actors of opposing sensibilities fall to
earth, transformed into living symbols of what is angelic and evil.
This is just the initial act in a magnificent odyssey that seamlessly
merges the actual with the imagined. A book whose importance is
eclipsed only by its quality, The Satanic Verses is a key work of our
times.

Ten Days in A Mad-House and Other Stories (Annotated)
This collection has all of the following works: Around the World in
Seventy-Two Days Six Months In Mexico Ten Days in a Mad-House: Nellie
Bly's Experience on Blackwell's Island. Feigning Insanity in Order to
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Reveal Asylum Horrors The Mystery of Central Park Nellie Bly (May 5,
1864 - January 27, 1922) was the pen name of American journalist
Elizabeth Cochrane Seaman. She was also a writer, industrialist,
inventor, and a charity worker who was widely known for her recordbreaking trip around the world in 72 days, in emulation of Jules
Verne's fictional character Phileas Fogg, and an exposé in which she
faked insanity to study a mental institution from within. She was a
pioneer in her field, and launched a new kind of investigative
journalism.

Night
Nelly Bly, posing as a mentally disturbed woman, went undercover to
investigate the deplorable conditions of insane asylums. Her memoirs
of her ten day stay at Blackwell's Island Lunatic Asylum forever
changed the way the world looks at treatment and housing of the
insane.

Eighty Days
The award-winning, bestselling French novel by Philippe Besson—“the
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French Brokeback Mountain” (Elle)—about an affair between two teenage
boys in 1984 France, translated with subtle beauty and haunting
lyricism by the iconic and internationally acclaimed actress/writer
Molly Ringwald. We drive at high speed along back roads, through
woods, vineyards, and oat fields. The bike smells like gasoline and
makes a lot of noise, and sometimes I’m frightened when the wheels
slip on the gravel on the dirt road, but the only thing that matters
is that I’m holding on to him, that I’m holding on to him outside.
Just outside a hotel in Bordeaux, Philippe chances upon a young man
who bears a striking resemblance to his first love. What follows is a
look back at the relationship he’s never forgotten, a hidden affair
with a gorgeous boy named Thomas during their last year of high
school. Without ever acknowledging they know each other in the halls,
they steal time to meet in secret, carrying on a passionate, worldaltering affair. Dazzlingly rendered in English by Ringwald in her
first-ever translation, Besson’s powerfully moving coming-of-age story
captures the eroticism and tenderness of first love—and the
heartbreaking passage of time.

Six Months in Mexico
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The Satanic Verses
A twenty-first century reckoning with the legendary Texas Rangers that
does justice to their heroic moments while also documenting
atrocities, brutality, oppression, and corruption The Texas Rangers
came to life in 1823, when Texas was still part of Mexico. Nearly 200
years later, the Rangers are still going--one of the most famous of
all law enforcement agencies. In Cult of Glory, Doug J. Swanson has
written a sweeping account of the Rangers that chronicles their epic,
daring escapades while showing how the white and propertied power
structures of Texas used them as enforcers, protectors and officially
sanctioned killers. Cult of Glory begins with the Rangers' emergence
as conquerors of the wild and violent Texas frontier. They fought the
fierce Comanches, chased outlaws, and served in the U.S. Army during
the Mexican War. As Texas developed, the Rangers were called upon to
catch rustlers, tame oil boomtowns, and patrol the perilous TexasMexico border. In the 1930s they began their transformation into a
professionally trained police force. Countless movies, television
shows, and pulp novels have celebrated the Rangers as Wild West
supermen. In many cases, they deserve their plaudits. But often the
truth has been obliterated. Swanson demonstrates how the Rangers and
their supporters have operated a propaganda machine that turned agency
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disasters and misdeeds into fables of triumph, transformed murderous
rampages--including the killing of scores of Mexican civilians--into
valorous feats, and elevated scoundrels to sainthood. Cult of Glory
sets the record straight. Beginning with the Texas Indian wars, Cult
of Glory embraces the great, majestic arc of Lone Star history. It
tells of border battles, range disputes, gunslingers, massacres,
slavery, political intrigue, race riots, labor strife, and the
dangerous lure of celebrity. And it reveals how legends of the
American West--the real and the false--are truly made.

The Confinement of the Insane
In this fascinating book, New Yorker business columnist James
Surowiecki explores a deceptively simple idea: Large groups of people
are smarter than an elite few, no matter how brilliant—better at
solving problems, fostering innovation, coming to wise decisions, even
predicting the future. With boundless erudition and in delightfully
clear prose, Surowiecki ranges across fields as diverse as popular
culture, psychology, ant biology, behavioral economics, artificial
intelligence, military history, and politics to show how this simple
idea offers important lessons for how we live our lives, select our
leaders, run our companies, and think about our world.
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